
TECH-TEAMTECH-TEAM
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER OCTOCT

TECH TEAM & DIGITAL AMBASSADORSTECH TEAM & DIGITAL AMBASSADORS
STUDENT CAREER WEBINARSTUDENT CAREER WEBINAR

This Month’s topic:This Month’s topic:

Cyber-Security

Welcome back to school, Tech Teams and Digital
Ambassadors! As the new school year begins, we
are excited to see how your leadership will
continue to bridge the digital divide and foster
interest in technology. Please reach out to us at
NCBCE if you need support of any kind for your
Tech Team and Digital Ambassadors. Here's to
another year of learning!
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september recap:
We had our Digital
Ambassadors team
from Alamance County
and our Tech Team
from Beaufort County
present about what
their students did over
this past summer.
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NC DIGITAL GOVERNMENT SUMMIT

The Digital Ambassadors team from Alamance County, the Tech Team from Beaufort County, and a
student from the Tech Team at Morehead School for the Blind.
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Jim Weaver, the students
highlighted how their participation
in these programs has impacted
both their community and their
future career paths and
employment prospects. The Digital
Ambassadors team from
Alamance County, a bilingual
group focused on assisting Spanish
speakers, discussed how they are
bridging the digital divide in their
community by utilizing their
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Hispanic/Latinx population. The Tech Teams from Beaufort County and Governor
Morehead School for the Blind and Deaf shared their unique contributions, with
Beaufort students showcasing their work in technology repairs for the entire county
and Governor Morehead students focusing on how their work repairing braille
readers for visually impaired peers has positively impacted their school. Together,
these teams exemplify the power of student-led initiatives in enhancing digital
literacy and accessibility statewide.
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